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Newsletter                                                                                         January 2019 

A word from the Head Teacher  

A Happy New Year to all of our parents and carers.  The year at All Saints has 

started well and our congratulations to our Year 11s who have encountered their 

first try at their GCSE mock exams and have all had a go and done their best.  

Now that we are likely to be facing some colder weather I am letting you know 

that we be putting our school closures onto the Norfolk Schools website in addition 

to being on Radio Norfolk. 

 

Susan Gothard – Interim Head Teacher 

 

Winter Weather 

 

Please be aware that now the weather has turned colder the pupils still spend time 

outside.  Therefore, they require coats, hats and gloves with names clearly visible. 

 

Pupils should continue to wear school uniform including school shoes.  Full uniform 

requirements are available on our website and can be ordered through the school 

office.   

 

Congratulations  
 

If you have any sporting or hobby participation / achievements that you would like to share with the 

school, please send in to the school office as we love to share all achievements here at All Saints 

School. 
 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 14th January – Tuesday 22nd January – Mock GCSE exams will take place in school 

Monday 4th February – Parents consultations Years 9, 10 & 11 

Monday 18th February to Friday 22nd February – Half term 

Monday 25th February – Back to school 

Monday 4th March - Parents consultations for Juniors and Years 7 & 8  

Friday 15th March – Comic Relief 
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